Appendix J

GENERAL FUND REVENUE BUDGET — RESOLUTIONS FROM
AREA COMMITTEES JANUARY 2016

Colne and District Committee — 7" January 2016

128. GENERAL FUND REVENUE BUDGET 2016/17

The Financial Services Manager submitted a report inviting the Committee to examine and
consider its base budget for 2016/17 and identify any options for budget reductions which would
be submitted to the Executive for consideration.

A suggestion was made that the budget allocations for public conveniences (as shown on pages 1
and 4 of Appendix A attached to the report) should be included in the Markets budget (on page 5
of Appendix A) as the only conveniences now available was those in the Market Hall.

RESOLVED
(1) That the report be noted.
(2) That the Executive be asked to consider including the budget allocation of £10,760 for

conveniences and the budget allocation of £9,680 for the cleaning and domestic supplies
for conveniences into the Markets budget.

Nelson Area Committee — 4" January 2016

94. GENERAL FUND REVENUE BUDGET 2016/17

The Financial Services Manager submitted a report for the Committee to examine and
consider its base budget for 2016/17 (which reflected the cost of continuing existing
services), identify any options for budget reductions, and pass on nay comments to the
Executive.

RESOLVED

That the report be noted

Barrowford and Western Parishes Committee — 7" January 2016

84. REVENUE BUDGET 2016/17

The Financial Services Manager submitted a report asking the Committee to consider its base
budget for 2016/17, identify any options for budget reductions and pass any comments on to the
Executive. The report was noted.
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West Craven Area Committee — 5" January 2016

124. REVENUE BUDGET 2016/17

The Financial Services Manager submitted a report asking the Committee to consider its base
budget for 2016/17, identify any options for budget reductions and pass on any comments to the
Executive which was noted.

Brierfield and Reedley Committee — 5" January 2016

104. GENERAL FUND REVENUE BUDGET 2016/17

The Financial Services Manager submitted a report which asked the Committee to consider its
base budget for 2016/17, identify any options for budget reductions and pass on any comments to
the Executive. The report was noted.




